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This week we have: 

 Settled in to Year 2! 

 Learnt all the class routines and Year 2 expectations 

 Begun our maths unit on Place Value and our understanding of partitioning and combining tens and 

ones 

 Listened to the beginning of Treasure Island and written our predictions of what happens next.  

 

Next week we shall be: 

 Learning to tell the first part of the story of The Little Mermaid 

 Leaning to recognise proper and common nouns. Finding these in real life and in books. 

 Writing a story of a shipwreck at sea. 

 Learning about Grace Darling and lighthouses. 

 

Homework 

Spellings are coming home this week. They will be learned in class during the week with different 

techniques, and tested next Friday. 

Set homework will begin next week. 

Please read regularly and send in their reading record book every day. 

 

 

Further information and Key Events 

We had a visit from Fantastic FRED, which taught the children about good mental health. F –healthy food, R- 

proper rest and sleep, E -60 minutes exercise a day,D –reasonable time on devices! 

Next Friday, the Small Steps road safety program will start. This week the children met the trainer Mrs 

McDowell and the parent helpers (thank you for volunteering!).  
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